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 November 16, 2017 

 
 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza  
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

 
 

Re: Case 15-M-0180 - Uniform Business Practices For Distributed Energy Resource Suppliers  

 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 
 In compliance with the Commission’s Order Establishing Oversight Framework and Uniform Business 
Practices for Distributed Energy Resource Suppliers in Case 15-M-0180, issued and effective October 19, 2017, 
Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company”), hereby files the attached 
addendum containing the Uniform Business Practices For Distributed Energy Resource Suppliers (“UBP-DERS”) 
and tariff amendment to become effective December 1, 2017. 

 
P.S.C. No. 12 – Gas 

 
Addendum UBP-DERS No. 1 

12th Revised Leaf No. 3 
 

 On November 10, 2017 a Notice Extending Deadlines was issued regarding the registration form for CDG 
and on-site mass market providers as well as standard customer disclosure statements for CDG projects and solar on-
site mass market companies which were to be included as attachments to the UBP-DERS.  The deadline for the 
registration form and customer disclosure statements has been extended to December 1, 2017.  As a result the 
attachments will not be included in the UBP-DERS at this time.   

 The addendum is to become effective on not less than fifteen days’ notice, on December 1, 2017.  Pursuant 
to Ordering Paragraph 6, the requirements of Public Service Law §66(12)(b) and 16 NYCRR §720-8.1 concerning 
newspaper publication of the tariff amendments in Clause 2 are waived.  Questions related to this filing should be 
directed to Jennifer Lorenzini at (845) 486-5523 or jlorenzini@cenhud.com. 

 

 
            Yours very truly, 
 
            Anthony S. Campagiorni 
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